

To: All Members of the Executive

Bureau

Mary Orton - Chief Executive

Waverley Borough Council, Council Offices, The Burys, Godalming, Surrey, GU7 1HR Tel 01483 523333 www.waverley.gov.uk

Robin Pellow

Head of Democratic and Legal Services

Fax No: 01483-523475

When calling please ask for: Ema Dearsley

Calls may be recorded for training or monitoring

Direct line: 01483 523224

E-mail:

emma.dearsley@waverley.gov.uk

Date:

27th November 2009

Dear Councillor

Executive, 1st December 2009

I refer to the agenda for the meeting of the Executive taking place on 1st December 2009 and enclose a supplementary paper for this meeting as follows:-

Item 20

Proposed Household Food Waste Collection Service (Appendix N) (Page 291)

Yours Sincerely

Ema Dearsley

Democratic Services Officer





